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                By a unanimous vote of the Board of Directors, Maria Molak has been elected to the Board of Directors. 
Thank you to the Members of the Board for your participation and Congratulations, Maria.  --Dick

 

                As I mentioned at our Board Meeting there are a number of issues involving Ocean Boulevard and we lack
representation oo the Board from that part of our jurisdiction.

 

                Many of you know Maria Molak who served as our Membership Chair and Greeter at the entry table (at our
meetings.)

 

                I asked a couple Board Members to talk to Maria to determine her interest.  She is interested and would like
to serve on the Board.

 

                Please return your Vote to Add Maria Molak to the Board of Friends of Belmont Shore.

 

                My Vote Is:

 

                                ___11__Yes

 

                                ___0__No

 

                Thank you.  --Dick
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